
NOTICE OF PROPERTY TAX INCREASE 

 

The Butts County Board of Education will tentatively adopt a  millage rate which will remain the same as 
the Fiscal Year 2020 millage rate of 15.96 mills; however, due to property reassessments, this will 
represent an average increase of  4.77% in property taxes.. 

All concerned citizens are invited to attend the public hearings on this tax increase to be held at the 
Butts County Schools Administrative Offices, 181 N. Mulberry Street, Jackson, GA on the following dates: 

July 9, 2020 at 10:00 AM 
July 9, 2020 at 6:00 PM 
July 16, 2020 at 10:00 AM 
 
The tentative increase will result in a millage rate of 15.96 mills, an increase of 0.727 mills over the 
rollback millage. The rollback millage rate is calculated to produce the same total revenue on the current 
year’s digest that last year’s millage rate would have produced had no reassessments occurred. Without 
this tentative tax increase, the rollback millage rate will be no more than 15.233 mills. 

In setting the millage rate to support the budget, the Butts County Board of Education will keep the 
same total mill rate, the district will collect more taxes than in the previous year. Therefore, by law, this 
millage rate must be advertised as a property tax increase due to the higher value of property in the 
county. 

 


